
LA RUE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 
February 2015 minutes 

The La Rue Board of Public Affairs met in regular session March 16, 2015. Present were board members 
Mark Hardin, Tom Tucker, Wendy Crabtree Clark Mary Price, and also present was Mark Heller.   

The regular meeting minutes were read and approved with a motion by Mark Hardin and second by 
Wendy Crabtree. 

 

The financial report - was given and bills presented for payment.  Mark Hardin moved to pay the bills 
and seconded by Wendy Crabtree. Motion passed. 

Complaints – Tom Miller had a complaint regarding the sewer line on South Street where he tore down 
the house and he didn’t think he should have to pay the amount he was charged.   

Delinquent Bills- None to report 

 

Old Business-  

 

 

 

New Business – 

 

 

The next regular meeting will be March 20, 2015 in the Village Council Room. 

 

_____________________________________                                _________________________________ 

Chairman                                                                                                 Clerk 

  

 


